From: David Scott

To: MDCA

Subject: Re: Presentation at MDCA

Date: Sunday, March 24, 2019 10:47:27 AM
Hi Marion

I am sure that that will be OK. Is there time on May for Awatea to come along and speak
about the History of Tamaha (maybe a more abridged version)?

Thanks

Kind Regards
David

On 23/03/2019 5:12 PM, MDCA wrote:
Good afternoon David,

I wish to follow up on the conversation we had at the end of the MWWG last
Monday night regarding the possibility of the Sea Scouts being able to give a
presentation at the MDCA General Meeting May along with the Mapua Boat Club
presentation to be given by Martyn Barlow.

Martyn has communicated that he will be away for the May meeting and has
suggested the June meeting, stating he will confirm this upon his return from
overseas.

If this is the case, would it be possible for you to also present at the meeting on
the 10th June also?

My thinking is that it would be good for both yourself and the Boat Club to
present alongside each other, to highlight your current situations at the wharf,
what you offer the youth of the community as well as the shared vision both
groups have for the future of Scouting and boating in Mapua.

However, if this is will cause a problem, there is always the possibility each
presentation could be undertaken separately.

Please let me know how you are placed and your thoughts regarding this.
Kind Regards
Marion Satherley

MDCA Chair

Mapua & Districts Community Association
Mapua Hall

72 Aranui Road, Mapua 7005
info@ourmapua.org

WWW.ourmapua.ord


mailto:scotty@ski.co.nz
mailto:info@ourmapua.org
mailto:info@ourmapua.org
http://www.ourmapua.org/




